
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 6th May 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Here are some important updates for next week...  

Out and About 

 

The following children from Miss  

Jenkins’ class will be going Out 

and About on Tuesday 10th May… 

Ellis, Amelia-Lily, Joe, Marleigh-Rose, Macie, Ava,   

Harry N, Edward, Arlo, Amelia, Logan, Clay, Isabelle. 

Please remember to send your 

child to school on that day wearing 

play clothes suitable for the  

weather on that day. 

 

 

    

Due to next week being Year 6 SATs 

week all children will be going to 

The Patch on Monday and Thursday 

next week.  Please make sure that 

your child is wearing play clothes 

suitable for the weather on Monday 

and Thursday. 

Writing Challenge 

 

Please find a writing challenge on 

the back of this newsletter.  You 

could either look at the picture with 

your child or look out of the  

window or go for a walk to look 

out for signs of Spring.  Please help 

your child to sound out the words 

that they would like to write.   

Remember...by the end of Reception 

the children are expected to write 

in sentences  

independently.  This 

can only be achieved 

with practise...practise 

and more practise! 

Book of the Week 

 

Next week we will be enjoying 

‘The Snail and The Whale’ please 

share this story with your child 

over the weekend.  It can be found 

on YouTube if you do not have a 

copy of the book. 


